Board Report April 2019

Attached are numerous posters that we can plaster across the district inside hallways, offices,
and classrooms. Work is still to be done on a few to make sure there are no typos and make
sure they are aesthetically pleasing. In conversations with people in the district and community
we have a positive response to posters.

IEFA committee meeting to be held on April 16, 2019 in The North Board Room. The topic is
mainly on what we, as a committee/community wants taught in IEFA regarding Blackfeet ways
and how we will approach teaching about other tribes in Montana. | also request the Nick Rink
be put on the committee.

In addition, a parent meeting for BNAS will be held on Thursday April 25, 2019.

Concerning the Pow wow committee we had two meetings, however, since no official
committee was unable to attend there was no movement forward. Nevertheless, | will call for
another meeting so we can plan for the future

Blackfoot Language classes open to community are being held in BES room 204 from 4-5pm and
5-6pm. CEU’s are available for each hour of professional development in Blackfoot.



